
 

 
 

 

06 May 2024 
 

Important Update - Solenoid Coil Product Design 
 
 
 
Dear customer, 
 
We are reaching out to inform you about a recent update regarding our solenoid coil product design at 
Blain. 
 
In our ongoing commitment to quality and innovation, we have made an optical change to the design of our 
solenoid coils. This update has been carefully implemented to streamline production processes and 
enhance overall product design. It's essential to emphasize that this change maintains the exact dimensions 
of the previous variant, ensuring seamless integration into your existing systems. 
 
The update is only optical for a more compact solution and does not impact the functionality or performance 
of the solenoid coils. They will continue to operate reliably and effectively as before. 
 
It's important to note that the new variant will only be available in select voltages, and the previous variant 
will still be supplied for some considerable period during the transition period. This ensures that our 
customers have ample time to adapt to the change, especially if specific voltage requirements are needed 
for your applications. 
 

  
 
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification regarding this update, please do not hesitate 
to contact our dedicated customer support team. We are here to assist you every step of the way. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust and partnership with Blain. We remain committed to providing you with 
high-quality products and exceptional service. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
Research & Development Team 
Blain Hydraulics GmbH 
 
 


